

May 27, 1941

DR. FRED W. RANKIN
HARRODSBURG PIKE
LEXINGTON, KENTUCKY

DEAR FRED:

As one who admires you greatly and values your friendship highly, May I send you this congratulatory note upon your appointment as Clinical Professor of Surgery at the Louisville School of Medicine. I feel I should write this letter to the University of Louisville and congratulate them upon obtaining your services, and certainly it will mean much to the embryonic doctors who come under your influence. Your experience will give to them training which perhaps no other man in medicine could impart from actual experience.

HOPING YOU WILL GAIN MUCH JOY IN THIS NEW CONNECTION AND THE PART YOU WILL HAVE IN TRAINING YOUNG MEN FOR YOUR REVERED PROFESSION, WITH A SINCERE HOPE THAT GOD WILL ALWAYS BLESS YOU AND YOURS, I AM AS ALWAYS

YOURS SINCERELY,

W. EMMET MILWARD